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The Monthly JoongAng June Edition: Interview with the Head of Family Federation for World 
Peace and Unification Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon - “My Mission is to give the Blessing of the ‘True 
Family’ to All Families of the World” 
 
Announcement of the Recipient of the Sunhak Peace Prize, the Largest-Scale Korean National 
Prize, Plans to Visit North Korea for North-South Unification 

 
“As the True Parents, who have received the mission of God, and as the only begotten daughter of God, I 
will spread the True Family movement for the salvation of humankind.” 
 
On May 11th, Head of Family Federation for World Peace and Unification Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon met 
with the Monthly JoongAng in Vienna, Austria, to speak with us about “The Path to Peace through the 
Completion of the Family.” The term “only begotten daughter” was adapted from the phrase “only 
begotten son,” which is used to describe Jesus as God’s only son. Rev. Sun Myung Moon and Dr. Hak Ja 
Han Moon are referred to as the only begotten son and daughter of God within the Family Federation. 
 
This is the first time that Dr. Han has agreed to a press interview. Although many requests have been 
made for interviews with Dr. Han during the Family Federation’s “50 Years of European Evangelism” 
event, our interview with her lasted only about 20 minutes. Dr. Han was accompanied in her interview by 
Family Federation International President Sun Jin Moon, International Vice President In-Sup Park, 
Women’s Federation for World Peace International President Yeon-Ah Moon, International Headquarters 
Director-General Man-Ho Kim and others... 
 
 


